

Dear Senator/ Representative,

Thank you for taking the time to job shadow me and to learn why my job at JOB is important to me. I hope your experience with me helped you to see that people with disabilities can do real work in community-based jobs. I have enclosed a picture of us so you can remember the special day.

Thank you again,

NYWE

The Take Your Legislator to Work Campaign is a project of the Michigan Developmental Disabilities Council. The Council works to support people with developmental disabilities to achieve life dreams. The Governor appoints the 21-member Council that works to ensure that people with developmental disabilities are supported across their lifespan to live self-determined lives in a diverse and inclusive community

Ammunin



www.michigan.gov/ddcouncil